
 
 
 
 
 

 

Community Consultation 
 
Dear Resident,  

You are receiving this letter as part of the consultation process for the 2025 
Dunoon Presents Argyll Rally which will be held on the 20th and 21st June 2025.  
 
For the first time the rally is proposing to use the road your property is located on 
with a closure extending from north of Kilfinan, along the B8000 to the junction 
with the C11, and along the C11 to the A886, as shown on the attached map. 
The road highlighted in red indicates the extent of the proposed closure. This 
road would be used for one special stage*, hereby referred to as SS13 – Kilfinan. 
This special stage would run on the Saturday afternoon of the event only, within 
the times detailed below: 
 

Road Closes Road Opens 

12:00 17:00 

 
Please note that the stated timings are, at this point, provisional / for indication 
only, and subject to slight change. The "Road Opens" time is a latest time and 
wherever possible roads will be opened prior to these times. 
 
We are currently seeking the views of all stakeholders prior to any plans being 
finalised and as this is the first time we have proposed using this section of road 
we wanted to ensure all affected residents and businesses were aware of the 
proposal at the earliest opportunity. A Community Consultation document that 
includes full details of the planned route is available via the event website: 
argyllrally.co.uk/residents 
 
It is important to us as the event organising team, that we understand what 
implications our proposed event route have on the businesses and residents 
affected by the rally. If you have any specific feedback about how you as a 
resident and/or business may be affected by our event proposals, or require any 
further information, we would be obliged if you could please contact 
consultation@argyllrally.co.uk by Saturday 14th September 2024. 
 
 
*Special Stages are the competitive element of a rally. These are held on closed roads with competing 
cars traversing them individually, against the clock, with the aim of setting the quickest time.  
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